Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time | September 22nd, 2024
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MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEK

September 24th 12:00 pm —~ Willie Trussell (RIP)
September 25th 12:00pm — Bernice Kurant (RIP)
September 26th 12:00 pm — Peggie Trussell (RIP)
September 27th 12:00 pm — Edna Milliken (RIP)
September 28th 4:00 pm — Steve Seni (SI) | Parri Black (SI)

September 29th 8:00 am - Norman Trussell (RIP) | 10:30 am — Dave Black (SI)

This week’s reading will be number 1182. | Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time / B

HOLY SACRIFICE OF THE MASS: Tuesday-Friday: 12:00pm | Saturday: 4:00pm |
Sunday: 8:00am, 10:30am, 2:00pm (Spanish)

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Tuesday-Friday 11:15am | Saturday 3:30pm | Sunday 9:00am

HOLY ROSARY OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY: Weekdays: Tuesday- Friday 11:20am | Weekends:
Saturday and Sunday, 30 minutes prior to Mass | 20 Decade Rosary: Wednesday at 10:30am

ADORATION HOUR: Wednesday evening from 7:00pm to 8:00pm |
Thursday evening from 6:00pm to 7:00pm.

FLAME OF LOVE PRAYER CENACLE: Tuesday at 10:30am in the church.

LEGION OF MARY: Tuesday at 10:00am in the Parish Life Center Library.
FATHER BEAN’S BOOK CLUB: Thursday at 10:00am in the Martin Hall.

FAITH FORMATION FOR CHILDREN: Sunday at 9:00am in the Parish Life Center.
R.C.LA.: Sunday at 9:15am in the Parish Life Center.

MARY, MOTHER GAURDIAN OF THE FAITH PRAYER CENACLE: Thursday 6:00pm — 7:00pm
For more information, please call Jan/ Craig Bernard (205) 907-9874




Blessing of Animals on the Feast of St. Francis of
Assisi: Friday, October 4 at 6PM. Meet Fr. Bean
outside of the church on Ashville Court.

Mass of Feast of St. Therese, our beloved
patroness: Tuesday, October 1 at 7PM.

The Office of Vocations will be hosting a Seminary
Live-In at the Pontifical College Josephinum in
Columbus, Ohio, November 7-10, 2024. This event
is for men 18-35 years of age and is an opportunity
for men to experience daily life in the seminary,
attend classes, and meet current seminarians. There
is no fee to attend, but registration is required.

It's that time of year again! Bishop Raica is asking each parish in the Diocese for help with the Catholic
Charities fund drive. This funds many local ministries in our Diocese here in Alabama... campus ministry,
family services, counseling, adoption services, the Catholic Centers of Concern, and other ministries. If
100 families could pledge or donate $200.00 each, we would hit our parish quota of $20, 000.00. I have
sent in my $200! Only 99 more to go! Won't you join me? God bless you! God bless our parish!

Semi-Silent Young Adults Retreat
October 11th - 13th, 2024

Open to men and women ages 18 — 35.

For more information call (205) 317-8787,
email retreats(@sisterservants.com or
visit www .sisterservants.com

Leeds Qutreach is in need of
13-gallon trash bags and toilet paper.

Donated items can be dropped off in the Church
foyer. Thank you!

On Thursday, October 31 we will host Trunk or
Treat in the PLC parking lot.
Would you like to have a trunk for our local Trick
or Treaters from 6-8 PM?

Decorate your trunk and have candy or fruit to give
out to visitors.
We would like to have 25 cars. To sign up call or
email Michele in the church office.

(205) 352-3741 ext. 2 or email
sttheresaleeds(@gmail.com

2033 will be the 2,000th anniversary of the Day of
Pentecost. Our own John Martignoni, President
and founder of the Bible Christian Society, has
written an open letter to prepare for this important
spiritual and historical event.

Won't you check out the new website
Catholic2000.com and add your signature to the
letter?

Why not share it on social media as well?
Pray, pray, pray for our world that needs the
Church of Jesus Christ more than ever!




